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Molina Healthcare’s Provider Newsletter Fourth Quarter Edition Has Been Posted 
 

Molina Healthcare of Michigan publishes quarterly newsletters for providers in the Molina Provider network 
for Medicaid, Medicare, Marketplace and Dual Options (MI Health Link). The newsletter communicates 
medical management policies and procedures to support providers in their delivery of quality health care 
services to Molina members. This edition contains important updates and reminders. Article titles are listed 
below: 

• “My Health Perks” Program is Live! 

• Molina Recognizes Outstanding Physicians 

• Get Automatic Approval for Advanced Imaging Prior Authorization Requests 

• New PsychHub Course Available, Offers CEUs 

• Model of Care Training is Underway 

• Molina Healthcare’s Special Investigation Unit Partnering with You to Prevent Fraud, Waste and Abuse 

• Biosimilars - What to Watch 

• Balance Billing 

• Early Periodic Screening, Diagnostic and Treatment (EPSDT) Program 

• 2022-2023 Flu Season 

• Clinical Policy Updates Highlights from Third Quarter 2022 

• Provider Dental Information 

• Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)  

• CHAMPS Enrollment/Requirement for Prescribers 

• Fraud, Waste and Abuse – Definitions and How to Report 

• Molina in the Community 
 

Please visit MHM’s website for the Second Quarter Provider Newsletter located in the Communications area 
at https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/mi/medicaid/comm/newsletter.aspx 

If you have questions, please contact your Provider Service Representative directly or contact the Provider 
Services Department by email at MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com or by phone at    
(947) 622-1230. 

Thank you for serving Molina members. 
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